City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

PASADENA, CAT 91104 cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

## 8/26/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

8/26/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mayor Bill Bogaard

8-26-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

8-26-2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: 08/26/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

idness: 3700 COHASSET ST.
BURBANK, CA 91505

8/26/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Noe Leon

2811 E. Foothill Blvd. Pasadena, (A 91107

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: 8/25/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: gleil WBh adress: 235 E. Holly St., #445 Pasadena, CA 91101

8/24/10
City Manager Might

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

8/24/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

8-24-10

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

5829 Arroyo Drive Los Angeles, Ca

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

M. Guajardo Miraya Gruajardo

Aug 26, 2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

5 # VERDUGD BL #615

Mayor Bill Bogaard Councilman Steve Haderlin

cc:

8/23/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

8-23-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave. Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Morgorita Voros

3235 E del Mor

Mayor Bill Bogaard cc:

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

AR CIR. PASADERA CA. 91107

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Guillermo Hungson

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

8-23-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

8/23/2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

823/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

CASSANDRA GARCIA

0/23/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

fasadena (A 9110 cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: 8/25/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: P. Cotthryn Horain dress: P.O.Box 435 Ja Cañada, CA 91012

## 8-72-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

ncerely, Elli-Nergoue 70 S. Chriteran. Apt-15 Asadena Ca. allo

Mayor Bill Bogaard cc:

8/99/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

Sierra madra Calif

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

Councilman Steve Haderlin

Kecia Spangenberger 756 woodland Sirr

910124

8/22/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

rgeHe Galeana Colorado Pasadena

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: 3/20/00

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

160 N Hollisher arette Pareline, 1997/166

date: 8/20/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Garess 135 Langs ST. N3 PASAGENA, CA. 91101

date: 9/20/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. <u>As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.</u>

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Signific J. August adverse; 358 12 S. Sverra Madre 31

date: 8/20/2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. <u>As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.</u>

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Adress: 259 N. Evolid Ave.; Pasadena, (A 91101

date: oshi/2010

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Signification Marficol.

adress: 503 Bonito ace

PASMOENN, CA 9107

Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: 8/22/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sign: Fluelyne feldmor adress: 370 S. Roosevelt AVE. PAS. CA. 91107-5071

date, 8/23/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. <u>As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.</u>

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

CC:

Mayor Bill Bogaard

## 8-72-10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

ncerely, Elli-Nergana 70 S. Chroteran. Apt-15 Asadena Ca. 91106

Mayor Bill Bogaard CC:

8/99/16

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

Sierra madra Calif

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

Councilman Steve Haderlin

Kecia Spangenberger 756 woodland Sirr

910124

8/29/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard

date: 8/20/10

City Manager Michael Beck Councilwoman Margaret McAustin 100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in 2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the "greenest" laundry facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry's water rates increased by 50% in just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sign: Unio L. Schwards Aress: 160 N Holliston avets. Pasalme, (149,106

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard